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Uniform’s magis40 in the ADI Index 2020 
 
Minimum dimensions for maximum performance 
 

Only 40 mm thickness for a high-performance frame capable of interpreting the needs of contemporary architecture, both 
from a technical and functional point of view and in terms of the aesthetic-formal aspects. The advantages of magis40 and 
its intrinsic features have enabled Uniform’s system to be selected in the ADI Design Index 2020.  
 
An advanced system created from Uniform’s experience and from the ability to develop high added value solutions that 
encompass all the innovations designed and created in-house. magiS40 is the frame with oak internal finish and an 
aluminium external profile, selected for the ADI Design Index 2020 in the category of “Design of materials and 
technological systems”. Design ADI’s Permanent Observatory made up of over 100 experts, organized in commissions that 
operate on three different levels (Territorial, Thematic and Final selection) has recognized Uniform’s technological and 
design quality, which has enabled the company to define a very slim profile, only 40 mm thick, that frames the glass 
perfectly, enhancing it as an artwork. The reduced dimensions of the profile leave ample space for the glazed surface and 
thereby maximising the amount of natural light in the room while the concealed hardware gives the window a clean and 
essential image. The warmth of the wood enhances the elegance of the frame, embellishing the clean, rigorous lines with 
its unique and unrepeatable veins and dialoguing with the finishes used in the space where it is installed. This is also 
possible thanks to the numerous customized options that transform this technical element into a real furnishing 
accessory. On the outer side, the option to conceal the aluminium frame entirely enables the glazing to be the sole 
protagonist. Available in hinged or sliding versions in order to meet different needs, magis40’s hallmark is attention to 
detail. In this context, the Colombo Design handle completes the essential and coordinated image. An innovative and 
high-performance solution, a system that best expresses the constant search for innovation, the quality of materials and 
technologies aimed at obtaining energy efficiency, sustainability and respect for the environment, which are Uniform’s 
distinctive characteristics.  
magis40 can ensure adequate thermal insulation, a right amount of natural light, but also recount an identity and express 
a style in residential spaces, and not only. The ADI Index once again confirms the company’s ability to develop high added 
value solutions that encompass all the technological innovations developed in its in-house laboratories, systems designed 
to express a style, solutions designed for personal wellbeing in all aspects. Improving one’s lifestyle. 

ADI Design Index 

The ADI Design Index is the first step in the race to winning the Premio Compasso d'Oro ADI, [Golden Compass Award] 
established in 1954 by “La Rinascente” and subsequently donated to ADI, which has been running it uninterruptedly 
since1956. It is the most prestigious award of production and design quality of goods, services, processes and systems of 
Italian design. The award, which brings together the award-winning products, has generated the largest Historical design 
collection, declared in 2004 to be an "asset of national interest" (Italian Ministerial Decree 22.04.2004).  

Since 2009, the ADI Design Index has not only become the pre-selection for the Premio Compasso d’Oro, but also the 
annual selection for the National Award for Innovation, sponsored by the President of the Republic. Each year, this 
important Award has ADI nominate three products that are significant from a point of view of the specific theme of 
innovation, selected from among those published in the ADI Design Index. 

 


